



Roger Celebration Meeting 4/15/2024

- **Present:** Andrea Burgess (President), Reanne Maney (Treasurer), Stephanie Rossi (Secretary), Bryan Hammond, Matt Burgees, Shannon Richards, Odessa Wildenberg, Kris Kordecki, Amy Enright
- There will be no party, per Roger's request. At this time, we have an assembly planned on June 4th at 2:00 PM and a surprise parade celebration on June 25th. There will also be a memory book put together for Roger.
- **Memory Book:** We will collect emails, cards, letters etc. from families. The due date for these will be June 7, 2024. And PSO will give it to him at the parade. A motion for \$150 for binder sheet protectors was approved by Kordecki and Hammond.
- **Parade Notes:**
 - The Kenosha County and Sheriffs Dept have been contacted for approval of road closures. Colin with the fire department is ready to help with anything we may need.
 - For the parade, we will want the road to be shut down around 4:00 PM, start staging at 4:15 PM and start the parade with the fire trucks around 5:00 PM.
 - Lori Booth has agreed to take pictures throughout the parade. We want to give her a thank you gift. A motion for \$250 was approved by Richards and Kordecki.
 - There will be a PSO/ PSF Float including PSO members and Foundation Members.
 - A sign-up genius will be sent out once more information is finalized.
 - We will meet again to touch base on the parade information after the Golf Outing Meeting on June 21st.

- **Gift Ideas for Roger:**
 - One idea that was mentioned during the staff meeting today was a barn quilt. If the staff does not pick this idea, the PSO will pick it up. Amy E will double check with staff to see what they decide. If they do not pick this up a motion was made for \$200 to cover the cost. Approval by Richards and Hammond.
 - A plaque in the office. Andrea will take the lead on looking into a plaque for Roger. One for the office and one for him at home.
 - Staff will be looking into a Legendary Staff Member gift. They would like to do something with his name. Possibly having the road being named or dedicated to him, they are checking into it.
- **Video Editor:** Kris has requested to purchase the software for Premier Plus video editor. A motion for approval of \$250 per year was approved by Richards and Hammond.



Roger Celebration Meeting Follow Up
5/7/2024

- **Present:** Andrea Burgess (President), Kari Willms (VP), Reanne Maney (Treasurer), Stephanie Rossi (Secretary), Shannon Richards, Bryan Hammond, Amy Enright, Kris Kordecki, Amy Loeffler, Jackie Gerou, Jennifer Morgan, Crystal Gilbert, Savanna Hansen, Margie Blair

- **Assembly Follow Up:**
 - Assembly confirmed for Tuesday, June 4, 2024, at 2:00 PM.
 - There is some worry about the attendance with allowing parents, that it will get too crowded in the gym. We will livestream the assembly.
 - A Foo Fighter cover duo is in the works. Cost and availability are being researched now.
 - The PSO will be gifting Roger the barn quilt. We will be giving this to him at the assembly. Budget approved at the previous meeting.
 - The students are making an art project for Roger to hang in his home. Beth is requesting a budget of \$300 for this project. A motion for this was approved by Hammond and Morgan.

- **Parade Follow Up:**
 - Parade confirmed for Tuesday, June 25, 2024. The road is set to close at 4:00 PM.
 - The PSO/ PSF will do a float as well as the staff, the remainder will be a car parade.
 - It has been confirmed that Lori Booth will take pictures.